
Hello,
Hangul!

October 10, 2024  @ 2-5PM 
La Crescenta Library (Meeting Room, 2F)

F R E E  E V E N T

In Celebration of “Hangul Day,” the Korean Education Center in LA
(KECLA) is hosting an event at the La Crescenta Library, featuring

Korean name calligraphy, bracelet-making, coloring station,
storytime, and photo booth. Bring your friends and family!

This event is not sponsored by LA County Library. For more info: www.kecla.org  



THE KOREAN ALPHABETWHAT IS HANGUL DAY?

Traditionally, Hangul Day is
celebrated on October 9th in
Korea to honor the institution
of the Korean writing script,
Hangul (한글), by King Sejong
in 1446.  Today, Hangul Day
is celebrated worldwide,
including in the United States.
The state of California
designated October 9th as
Hangeul Day in 2019, and the
Los Angeles City Council also
officially adopted a resolution
recognizing October 9 as
Hangul Day in 2023. This event is not sponsored by LA County Library. 

For more info: www.kecla.org  

HANGUL


